
EDWARD JOHN "TED" ROBERTSON

Karen We are so sorry to hear of Ted's sudden passing. We would like to extend our deepest sympathy's to both yours and Ted's family.

Rollie Stephens & Marie Les Gillespie
January 15, 2021

Heartfelt thoughts going out to you Karren. I’m so sorry to be be hearing of Ted’s passing.

Karen Melanson
January 15, 2021

Dear Karren, We were very sorry to learn of Ted’s sudden passing. Garry and I grew up in the summers at Bluewater Beach and I often
hung out with Susan and became good friends with Joe and Ted. I also volunteered with Ted at C.A.R.D., the Community Association for
Riding for the Disabled in Toronto. Ted was a very caring person. I would enjoy speaking with him when we crossed paths in town and at
the ‘Let’s Do Lunch’ at the church. I will miss him and Garry and I send you love and peace.

Jocelyn and Garry Woodcock
January 15, 2021

On behalf of the congregation of Elmvale Presbyterian Church we extend our sincere sympathy to Karren and her family in the loss of
Ted. He was such a willing participant to lend a hand around the community and especially in tidying up after events at the church such
as Let’s Do Lunch. We will miss him.

Marlene Lambie
January 16, 2021

Our sincere condolences to Ted’s family and friends.

Brian and Carolyn Handy
January 16, 2021

Karren deepest sympathy to you. May your memories help in your time of sorrow.

Sherree Buchanan
January 16, 2021

Karren, I was so sorry to hear of Ted's passing. He was a huge part of my Family's life and like a brother to me. He was always ready and
willing to give me a helping hand. We will truly miss him. Our heartfelt thoughts and deepest sympathy go out to you. Joan Crawford &
Family

Joan Crawford



January 16, 2021

Karen, I was so sorry to hear Ted's passing. Since I first met him (when I worked with you at the Cricklewood), he was always the same
gentle person with the warm smile & big hello. Allow your wonderful memories to bring you comfort at this difficult time. Christine

Christine Robinson
January 16, 2021

My condolences to the family. Thoughts and prayers are with you and your family

Jimmy Turcotte
January 16, 2021

My sympathy to you, Karen and to the families. Ted will be missed.

Dollie Moulden
January 17, 2021

Dear Karen Although I didn't know Ted well he was nice company at the Coffee Time when I took my Dad (Donald McGrath) for a cuppa.
Ted always asked about Mom (Lorna) and I and my sister's so appreciated his interest in her as she was on the path of Dementia. Ted
had a kind heart. And we will remember. Thank you Ted. All the best Karen.

Bonnie
January 18, 2021

Dear Karen Although I didn't know Ted well he was nice company at the Coffee Time when I took my Dad (Donald McGrath) for a cuppa.
Ted always asked about Mom (Lorna) and I and my sister's so appreciated his interest in her as she was on the path of Dementia. Ted
had a kind heart. And we will remember. Thank you Ted. All the best Karen.

Bonnie
January 18, 2021

We are so sorry to hear of Ted’s sudden passing. Ted was a regular at the Shady Trails Riding Stable in Bluewater Beach from early
spring until Shady Tails Riding Stables closed the riding stables for the season. Often Ted had to be coaxed to go home and get ready for
school once the Stables closed up for the season. Ted was like an “adopted son”, lived with the Caston family for many years and would
often appear at the old homestead in Wyevale and their new location on the 4th Concession which was called Caston’s Appaloosas. All
who had an opportunity to know him will miss him immensely.

Caston Family
January 20, 2021

Karen and family I was sorry to hear of Ted's passing. ive known Ted for many years from growing up in Wyevale. I last saw him when he
attended the service for my late husband. My thoughts and prayers go out to you, your daughter and the rest of his family. Kim (Webb)
LaBrash



Kim LaBrash
January 20, 2021

Karren I'm so sorry to read about Ted's passing. It made me very sad to read. I always enjoyed chatting with you and Ted ok let's be
realistic it was mostly Ted did the chatting lol He always took the time to ask how I was doing and enquire about the kids or wave a hello
in passing. I will truly miss his friendly face and chats. I'm thinking of you and your family at this sad time and I hope to still chat with
you when we see each other in the future. I hope you are well and that your heart heals with time and memories of Ted stay alive and
happy in your memories.

Heather Ritchie
January 28, 2021

Syd and I and our family are so sorry to hear of Ted's passing , sending you prayers and God's healing blessings they are never forgotten
always in our memories .

Joanne Small
January 29, 2021


